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Our sponsor lineup: 

Title Sponsor: Classic Chevrolet 

Underwriter: Mazie and Brent Leftwich 

Gold: Mitchell and Duff LLC 

Silver: Early, McClintic and McMillan 

Fitts, Roberts and Co., PC 

Nalco Corporation 

Hardee Investment Group 

Indo American Forum of Fort Bend 

Founders Bank 

Southwest Water Company 

Huitt-Zollars. Inc. 

Gables Residential: Edgewater and 

Austin Colony 

Bronze: James Patterson 

Linebarger, Goggan, Blair and Sampson 

Planned Community Developers      

Richard Raymond                        

Windstream Communications                

Anson Aviation                    

Prosperity Bank                        

Charles and Paula Stansell               

Amegy Bank                              

Dearborn and Creggs                     

Brown and Gay Engineers             

Gillman Honda  

Sauce Team Sponsors: 

Momentum Volvo, Land Rover, Jaguar 

and Porsche                         

Fitts Roberts and Co. 

Shirley and Marshall Brown 

Charles and Paula Stansell 

Jim and Sue Lockwood 

Sonal and Subodh Bhuchar 

Jake Messinger 

CFF Capital Management LLP 

Don Kerstetter, Classic Chevrolet is flanked by    
Spaghetti Chair Doug Earle and Sponsor Committee 

Chairs Elizabeth Howard and Michael Schiff.  

Mazie and Brent Leftwich  

Paula and Charles Stansell 
Mike O’Connell 

South West Water Co. 

Kay Parker                         

Fitts, Roberts & Co., P.C. 

Harish Jajoo, Spaghetti Co-Chair, 

and K. C. Mehta  of the Indo 
American Forum of Fort Bend 

Amy Mitchell, Mitchell & Duff, LLC 

Scott McClintic, Early, McClintic, & 
McMillan, LLP 

Thanks to all our sponsors and all Exchangites who worked so diligently to make Spaghetti 
a huge success. We made approximately $110,000 to support our charities and  community 
service projects.  



92nd National Exchange Convention                                                                           
July 21-24, 2010                                                                           

La Quinta Resort Palm Springs, CA        
www.nationalexchangeclub.org  

March Birthdays 

Allan McDonald, Don Kerstetter, 
Karen Daly, Don Burns,                               
Eileen Eihlanfeldt, Leslie Woods,  
Guillermo Cabrera, Robert Mahnke, 
Kenneth Chambers, Brent Hunter, 
Louis N. Garvin, Mike Flory 
Brenda Pullen 

Regional Vice President, Brenda Robinson introduced National President Claude Carmack who 
inducted two new members. Dr. Lynette Mazur, was sponsored by Shirley Brown and Chief 

Doug Brinkley was sponsored by Amy Mitchell and Chief of Police Steve Griffith.  

Guest speaker Ron Brandy 
explained that  Ft. Bend Corps 
has renovated hundreds of 
low income homes using  do-
nations and volunteers. 
www.fbcorps.org  

Many thanks to Troop 731 for 
helping at Spaghetti. 52 Scouts 
and their 17 adult supervisors 
bussed tables and assisted 
with tear down and clean up to 
the very end.  

Vita Goodell, Executive 
Director, Fort Bend 
Women’s Center 

Doug Tigtig,       
Young Life 

Ron Booker,               
Board Member,        
Rainbow Room 

Lisa Poyner, Executive 
Director, Fort Bend         
Regional Council 

Boogie is the Fort Bend County Women's Center annual 50s and 60s party 
that has raised more than $200,000 to assist victims of domestic violence 
and sexual assault and their children. All proceeds go toward providing free 
and confidential emergency shelter, counseling, crisis and intervention.  

   Tickets can be purchased on line at http://www.fortbendwomenscenter.org 

 

Saturday March 27, 2010 - Stafford Centre 


